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PUBLIC NOTICE
Qwetu DT Sacco Ltd wishes to 
inform our members, the public and 
all stakeholders that Mr. Stanley 
Mwangi Ndung'u our former Internal 
Auditor, in charge of internal controls 
and compliance is no longer an 
employee of Qwetu DT Sacco 
Ltd since his retirement on 5th 
November, 2024.

Qwetu Sacco therefore disclaims 
any responsibility or liability for any 
transactions or communication 

purported to be from Mr. Stanley Mwangi Ndung'u on its 
behalf. Qwetu Sacco will not be held liable for any losses 
or damages incurred as a result of such unauthorized 
activities, and all communication on its behalf from the 
former staff should be disregarded.

For further clarification, please contact Qwetu DT Sacco 
directly using our official email: 

info@qwetusacco.com


